

February 10, 2020

Dear Neighbor,

The Mira Costa Choir Boosters are holding a silent auction fundraiser in conjunction with the Mira Costa High School Spring Choral Concert on Tuesday, June 2nd, at 7:00 pm. This will be a major fundraising event for our booster organization with an estimated 800 parents and community members in attendance.

Our fundraising efforts are vital to the success of the Grammy award-winning Mira Costa Choir program, as our booster organization provides the financial support that keeps the program running at the highest level for our children, our school, and our community.

We invite you to participate in our fundraiser by donating tickets, gift certificates, vouchers for service, or other "experience" items that can be auctioned at the event. This is a wonderful way to introduce you and/or your business to our community of teachers, parents, family, friends, and local patrons who will be in attendance.

e truly appreciate your *tax deductible donation of
valued at \$
ward our fundraising efforts.
ease contact me if you have any questions or need additional information. Thank you for your support.
ry truly yours,
ne Gray
esident, Mira Costa Choir Boosters 10) 874-8452 negray@verizon.net
Mira Costa Choir Boosters [Non Profit 501(c)3]; MBX TAX ID #02-0603467
Information for MCHS Choirs Spring Concert Silent Auction Donation Acknowledgement
m donated Value
siness Name
ntact
dress
one Number

Please return the bottom portion of this form to: Mira Costa Choir Boosters, c/o Sene Gray, 725 31st Street, Manhattan Beach, CA 90266. Thank you!